
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
Mar-24 
Mon 4th Mar – Book Week Dressing up 
Day 
Weds 6th to Fri 8th Mar – Cl 3 Aylmerton 
Residential 
Thurs 7th Mar – World Book Day  
Fri 8th Mar – New School Day Parent 
Consultation Closes 
Thurs 21st Mar – Garlic Theatre 
Production 
Thurs 21st Mar – Cl 3 Family Lunch 
Fri 22nd Mar – FOWS Easter Non-uniform 
Day (donation for the disco tombola) 
Fri 22nd Mar – Cl 3 Family Lunch 
Fri 22nd Mar – New School Day Decision 
Tues 26th Mar – Egg Drop 
Weds 27th Mar – Y3 Hockey Festival at 
Harleston Magpies Hockey Club  
Weds 27th Mar – Easter Service at 
Wreningham All Saints Church – 1:30PM 
Weds 27th Mar –Last Day of Term 
Weds 27th Mar – FOWS Disco at 
Wreningham Village Hall 
Thurs 28th Mar to Sun 14th Apr – Easter 
Holiday 
Mon 15th Apr – Back to School 
 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter           Friday 01.03.24 

   Welcome back!  We hope that you and your families   
   had a lovely break, despite the inclement weather.  
   This week, reception took part in their safety talk about     
       keeping safe near the road and in the car.  Year 2 took part  
    in their pedestrian training, learning how to keep safe in car  
   parks and knowing when a car is going to move.  They also  
   learnt about the Green Cross Code - Stop, Look and Listen  
   and finding safe places to cross. 
Also this week, the reception children have been reading 
old tales and in particular Goldilocks and the Three Bears. 
The children were shocked on Thursday 
to find that Goldilocks had broken into 
school overnight and eaten the 
porridge, which the children made on 
Wednesday!  She had made a big mess 
and one child even tried to call the 
police! Goldilocks has since written in 
to school to apologise.       

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Olivia   Class 2: Austin, Reuben   
Class 3: Charlotte, Archie Class 4: James R, Max, Elsey P-W 
 

 Little People, Big Dreams  
  – on Monday 4th March,  
  we look forward to 
seeing the children dressed up as 
what they dream to be in the  
future or simply as themselves!  

 Class 3 -  we wish the  

  children well on their  

  residential next  

  Wednesday to Friday.  We 

hope they have the most wonderful and 

memorable time with their friends and 

teachers at this lovely location. 

The weather forecast looks good! 

  

  

The consultation period for the change of 
timings for the new school day ends on 
Friday, 8th March.  If you have any 
comments, please let the office know 
After Easter, KS1 registration will be 
at 8:30AM and for KS2 at 8:40AM. 

 Please check your 

  e-mails next week  

  for the link to 

book an appointment for upcoming 

parent’s meetings w/c 18th March.  


